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BOM Meeting December 2016 

 

 Proposed parent AGM to be held later in the new year because of on-

going building work and also so that parents would have an 

opportunity to view extension when it is completed. 

 Appointment of Ms. Ann Cowen as SNA ratified. 

 Appointment of Ms. Samantha Maguire as shared resource teacher 

ratified. 

 Building project is nearing completion. Old prefabs would not be 

retained. They would be removed and pitch would be repaired. 

Possibility of increasing hard surface play area would be costed. 

 New English curriculum is being implemented in classes up to 2nd as 

per recommendation from Department. Emphasis is on development 

of oral language. 

 First round of standardised testing in English and Maths completed. 

 Ms Mahon and Ms Lynch would undertake training in new Stay Safe 

programme and Relationship and Sexuality Education. 

 Equipment purchased to help with exercises for children in areas of 

gross motor development. 

 Road Safety. It was decided to ask owner of field adjoining school for 

help in cutting back ditch to increase road visibility on exiting car 

park. 

 School would close for week of ploughing competition in September 

2017. Parents would be informed of this. 

 Child Protection/ Anti Bullying: Principal’s Report to Board minuted. 


